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COMMITTEE

The Director - Metropolitan and Regional Projects North
Department of Planning & Infrastruture

GPO Box 39 '

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Ben Eveleigh

EXHIBITION OF MODIFICATION REQUEST FOR CONCEPT PLAN AND STAGE 1 PROJECT
APPLICATION, MIXED USE DEVELOPMENT, NEPEAN HEALTH PRECINCT, KINGSWOOD
(MP209_0197 MOD1 & MP09_0220 MOD 1)

Dear SirfMadam,

| refer to your letter dated 12 November 2012 with regard to the abovementioned Section 75W
modification. The Section 75W modification was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (RMS)
for comments and referral to the Sydney Regional Development Assessment Commitiee (SRDAC).

The SRDAC considered the proposal at its meeting on 5 December 2012 and RMS has reviewed
the modification and raises no objection to the proposed modification, as the traffic report prepared
by Traffix (Ref: 12.137 S75W Report v03 September 2012) confirms that the proposed modification
further reduces traffic impacts on the surrounding road network.

Any inquiries info this matter should be directed to Assistant Planner Sofia Romic on telephone
8849 2914 or via email: sofia.romic@rms.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely,

Owen H x

odgson
Senior Land Use Planner
Transport Planning, Sydney Region

17 December 2012
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